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September 30, 2020 
 

HOMICIDE 
 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred Saturday, 
September 26th at approximately 8:03 p.m., at 1450 Southwest 8th Court in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale. 
 

Officers responded to a report of a man down in the roadway at the incident location. The victim 
was pronounced deceased on scene. A rental car belonging to the victim was located nearby with 
what appeared to be a bullet hole in the windshield.  
 

The victim has been identified as Hee Sung Ahn, A/M, 02/26/1967, a resident of the City of 
Hollywood.  
 

The circumstances surrounding this incident are still being investigated. Anyone with additional 
information or video related to this incident is encouraged to contact Detective Sergeant Steve 
Novak at 954-828-5556 or Detective Mike Benson at 954-828-6561. 
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